
 

 

     

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

BY EMAIL 

February 13, 2025 

Jennifer Wiens 
CEO/Secretary/Treasurer 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
117 Gorrie St. PO Box 1480 
Atikokan, ON P0T 1C0 
Jen.Wiens@athydro.com 

Dear Ms. Wiens: 

Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc. (Atikokan Hydro)
Delay in Filing Clarifications, Updates, and Corrections 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0008 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
February 12, 2025, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of clarifications, 
updates, and corrections from February 12, 2025, to February 19, 2025. 

The OEB grants Atikokan Hydro’s request for an extension. Atikokan Hydro shall file 
with the OEB and serve all parties, its clarifications, updates, and corrections by 
February 19, 2025. The dates for all other procedural steps in Procedural Order No. 1 
remain unchanged. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All Parties in EB-2024-0008 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273 

2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 F 416-440-7656  OEB.ca 

mailto:Jen.Wiens@athydro.com

		2025-02-13T14:33:57-0500
	Nancy Marconi




